
CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
VOLUNTEER LEADER 

The St. Mary Parish Children’s Choir is in need 
of a Volunteer Leader. 

This position will be supported by other members 
of the music leadership team at our Parish.    

There are 20-30 Children’s Choir Members who 
sing at Mass two Sundays per month between 
October and May. Practices are once a week 
before or after Mass. 

There are special event opportunities as well, 
such as the annual Lesson & Carols Program at 
Christmastime.  

This is a wonderful opportunity to help the 
children grow in faith!  

 

 

If you are interested in this position, please contact our Parish Music Director, 

Darren Motise, at darren@smcr.org, 845-242-7276 or call our  

Parish Office at 203-438-6538. 

 

 

“He who sings prays twice.”  -St. Augustine 
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